
 
 

 
 

 

TO WAKO MEMBERS 

 

BY E-MAIL  

 

 

 

               Monza, July 24th, 2024 

 

 

 

 

RE: 1st CISM Open Military Kickboxing Championship 

 

Dear Presidents and General Secretaries, 

 

We are delighted to inform you that the sport of Kickboxing in the disciplines of Full Contact and Low 

Kick has been included in the upcoming Military Championships. This is a major step once again for 

our sport and an opportunity for our athletes in the military service to represent their country and their 

military service at this prestigious event. I would like to acknowledge the commitment and work of my 

close friend Mr. Salim Kayici, as WAKO (IF) VP, WAKO Europe 1st VP and President of the Turkish 

Kickboxing Federation and thank him for his cooperation and the great support provided in the 

organization of this very important event. 

 

We are very pleased of sending you the enclosed invitation to the 1st CISM Open Military Kickboxing 

Championship that will take place in Antalya, Turkey, from 18th to 24th November 2024 in Full 

Contact and Low Kick disciplines. 

 

Competitors allowed to participate must be active-duty military personnel in their respective 

countries, with valid military identity cards, in accordance with CISM Policy Manual art. 3.19. 

 

For participation to the event it is necessary to get in DIRECT contact with your local Armed Forces and 

follow the indications contained in the attached invitation letter. 

 

You’re kindly requested to forward this invitation to inform all of your affiliated Clubs and members. 

 

Best regards, 

 

    Roy Baker                                                                                                                    

WAKO President 

  

 

 

 

 


